
Second Grade Newsletter
Monday, November 4th   

Special: DAY 5 - STEM

Reading: Special Unit Study - 
Brown Bears

Tuesday, November 5th 

Special: DAY 6 - LOT

Reading: Special Unit Study - 
Brown Bears

Wednesday, November 6th 

Special: DAY 1 - Music

Reading: Special Unit Study - 
Brown Bears

Thursday, November 7th  

Special: DAY 2 - Art

Reading: Special Unit Study - 
Brown Bears

Friday, November 8th 

Special: DAY 3 - Library *Bring 
Back Library Book!*

Reading: Special Unit Study - 
Brown Bears

Spelling Words:

Pattern: Predictable 

Vowel Teams (ai, ay, oi, oy)

Pattern Words:

1. chain

2. braid

3. stray

4. join

5. boil

6. ploy

High Frequency Words:

7. of

8. their

-Vowel Teams = 2 or more 

letters side by side that 

are pronounced as 1 vowel 

sound. 

-Rule: ai and oi go in the 

middle of words, ay and oy 

go at the end of words

Math:
Monday: Unit 4 - 2 Digit Subtraction

Tuesday: Unit 4 - 2 Digit Subtraction

Wednesday: Unit 4 - 2 Digit Subtraction

Thursday:Unit 4 - 2 Digit Subtraction

Friday: Unit 4 - 2 Digit Subtraction

Math Facts: +7 Facts/Review

Science/Social Studies:

• Veterans Day Activities

Upcoming Events:
• Wednesday, Nov. 6 = Book 

Fair
• Thursday, Nov. 7 = Book 

Fair
• Friday, Nov. 8 = Veterans 

Day Program 9:45 am
• Monday, Nov. 11 = Parent 

Teacher Conferences

Mrs. Conn 2nd Grade
Week of: November 4-8, 
2024

*Lesson Plans are subject to change based upon student need.

Schedule:
• 7:45-8:20 = Homeroom/MM
• 8:20-8:40 = Heggerty
• 8:40-9:10 = 95% Core Phonics
• 9:10-9:30 = Core Math
• 9:30-10:10 = Math
• 10:20-10:40 = WINNERS
• 10:40-11:10 = MTSS/Title  I
• 11:15-11:45 = Specials
• 11:45-12:15 = Lunch
• 12:15-12:45 = Recess
• 12:50-1:20 = Reading/Vocab
• 1:20-1:45 = Bridge to Writing
• 1:45-2:20 = Guided Reading
• 2:20-2:40 = Science/SS
• 2:40-3:00 = Dismissal

Joke of the Week:
Last week’s answer: He got the stuffing 
knocked out of him!

This week’s joke: Why did they let the 
turkey join the band? 

←We will be having this Spelling Test on 
ai/ay and oi/oy on Friday, November 

8th. 

THANK YOU!
Thank you very much for your generosity 

with our Halloween treats! It was all 
very appreciated, and the kids had a 

great time!


